
 
 
March 29, 2017 
On behalf of the Officers of the NEO A&M College Dept. of Public Safety / Campus Police I want to say a 
heartfelt thank you for your donation of the trauma kits, flashlight and traffic safety vests. 
 
We were needing to upgrade but like many small agencies we simply did not have the funding but 
thanks to you our Officers will be able to perform their duties in a more efficient and safe manner. 
 
We will always be grateful and will hold your agency in the highest regard. 
If our Dept. can ever be of assistance please do not hesitate to call.  
 
Sincerely,  
J. Mark Wall 
Northeastern Oklahoma A&M College 
Dept. of Public Safety / Campus Police 
Miami, Okla. 74354 
 
 
 
Mark Wall  
Director of Department of Public Safety 
NEO A&M College Miami,OK   
 


